


Please note that I am not requesting studies/reports where researchers failed to purify the suspected
"virus" and instead:

· cultured some specimen, and/or

· performed an amplification test (i.e. PCR), and/or

· fabricated a genome from sequences (allegedly) detected in an impure substance, and/or

· produced electron microscopy images of unpurified things.

 

I am already aware that according to virus theory a "virus" requires host cells in order to replicate, and
am not requesting records that describe replication of a 'virus' without host cells. Nor am I requesting
records that describe a strict fulfillment of Koch's Postulates, or records that describe a suspected "virus"
floating in a vacuum, or private patient information.

I simply request records that describe purification (separation of the alleged virus from everything else in
the patient sample, as per standard laboratory practices for the purification of other very small things).

Please note that my request includes any study/report matching the above description, authored by anyone, anywhere. 
 
If any records match the above description of requested records and are currently available in the public domain, please provide
enough information about each record so that I may identify and access each one with certainty (i.e. title, author(s), date, journal,
where the public may access it). Please provide URLs where possible."

 

Other than your submission of a date range, this request is identical to your previous request dated and
received in my office on February 17, 2022. Based on the above terms and wording that you have used, our office
has shared your request with University records custodians who, because of nature of their work, may have had
responsive records. Utilizing the word and terms you provided, those University records custodians cannot
identify responsive records.

 

You have a right, under the law, to seek a review of this response by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) in
the Office of the A�orney General. The PAC may be reached by phone at 877-299-3642, by email to
public.access@ilag.gov, or by postal mail at the Public Access Bureau, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois
62706. You also have the right to seek judicial review under section 11 of this Act.

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss how to narrow the scope of your request, please contact
me at 217-333-6400.

 

                                                                                                Sincerely,

                                                                                               

Kirsten Ruby

Senior Associate Director

and Chief Records Officer
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